SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
CITY OF CROSSLAKE
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2024
9:30 AM. -CITY HALL

The Council for the City of Crosslake met in a Special Session on Friday, December 13, 2024.
The following Council Members were present: Mayor Dave Nevin, Aaron Herzog, Marcia Seibert-
Volz and Jackson Purfeerst. The following Council Member was absent: Sandy Farder. Also
present were City Administrator Lori Conway, Public Works Director Pat Wehner, Parks &
Recreation Director TJ Graumann, Planning & Zoning Administrator Paul Satterlund and Fire
Chief Chip Lohmiller. Approximately 6 people were in the audience.

Dave Nevin called the meeting to order at 9:03 A.M. The Council discussed the snowmobile path
on the west side of Andy’s bar to Reed’s Market. A small mini drag can be used to clean this
stretch until next year when a stop sign may need to be moved a few feet. The path is on the left
side of the road and is between the Reed gas station and Barstock in what could be swampy area.
Rick Mauer, Snowmobile Club Member stated he visited with Public Works Director Pat Wehner
to blow snow to that area to make a more level path. Mayor Nevin’s stated this is approximately
10° from the sidewalk except it will narrow closer to Andy’s. Paul Satterland asked if this path
was outside of the right-of-way and felt it was land of the National Loon Center. Rick Mauer will
seek permission if needed from John Mobeck.

MOTION 12SP2-01-24 WAS MADE BY JACKSON PURFEERST AND SECONDED BY
MARCIA SEIBERT-VOLZ TO ALLOW THE PATH AS PRESENTED. MOTION CARRIED
WITH ALL AYES. '

Public Works Director Pat Wehner requested to purchase a 2024 600 U-force side by side with
sanding attachment from TT Motorsports in the amount of $16,000.00. Wehner stated that the
sidewalks are very slippery and it appears that the public works department will be maintaining
them. Discussion was held on whether or not the Gator could be shared that the park department
has. : '

MOTION 12SP2-02-24 WAS MADE BY JACKSON PURFEERST AND SECONDED BY
AARON HERZOG TO HAVE CITY ADMINISTRATOR VERIFY FUNDING IS AVAILABLE
FOR THE 2024 U-FORCE SIDE BY SIDE IN THE AMOUNT OF $16,000 AND TO NOTIFY
THE COUNCIL AND IF ROOM IN THE BUDGET TO AUTHORIZE THE EXPENDITURE.
MOTION CARRIED WITH ALL AYES.

MOTION 12SP2-03-24 WAS MADE BY JACKSON PURFEERST AND SECONDED BY
MARCIA SEIBERT-VOLZ TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 9:50 A.M. MOTION CARRIED
WITH ALL AYES.

Respectfully Submitted,
Lori AlConway Oﬁ@/
City Administrator




